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Our Monthly Value is: 

Friendship 
We would like to encourage play dates and park dates 

this term. Please feel free to ask us if you would like 

ideas on who your child plays with while at preschool. 

Playing outside preschool, further strengthens 

relationships and builds confidence to initiate 

friendships.  

Today Phoenix was a lovely friend to Ivy when she 

painted her a picture to take home.  

Dates to Remember  

Fri 21st Oct New 2-Year-Olds will receive a 2-year check 

report.  

New 3-year-olds will receive a Summary 

report 

Half Term - Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October 

Mon 31st Oct  Return to nursery 

Fri 18th Nov  Children In Need 

Wk Beg 28th Nov  Parent Consultations 

Thurs 8th Dec  Christmas Jumper Day 

Fri 9th Dec Christmas Concert at 11am (all children 

welcome even if not their day) 

Fri 16th Dec Christmas Party for all children – Finish a 

12:30pm for all.  

Flying Start Preschool, Molesey 

info@flyingstartmolesey.com                                

Mobile: 07976 041790 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week we have been learning about different countries in Europe to tie in with European Day Of Languages which 

was on Monday 26th September. It was a chance to celebrate the languages spoken by the children, families and staff 

that make up our preschool community.  

We were very lucky to have a visit from Isusko, Floria's daddy, who came in to read to the children and teach them some 

basic Spanish words. The children thoroughly enjoyed the fun session and would love to have Isusko back again soon! 

The children have enjoyed singing our Hello song in different languages and we have used circle times to practice our 

new words.  

Malgo has been teaching the children (and staff!) the words to I Had A Little Turtle in polish and the children join in with 

lots of enthusiasm when we sing the part about bubbles! (bańka) 

 

The children have been making cards to send to our Polish preschool friends. We talked about how the post would go by 

plane to get there and Rocco wondered if it was Ryan Air. What a wonderful inquisitive mind!  

 

 

Please can we have donations of: 

• Large boxes (Cereal/shoe box 

and bigger) 

• Old CDs 

• Samples of textured paper 

Thank you 

 

Children In Need 

Friday 18th November 

 

We would like the children to come 

dressed in spots and stripes with a 

voluntary donation for the Children In 

Need charity.  

We’re going to be walking around the 

garden to some of the children’s 

favourite tunes in support of Joe Wicks 

new campaign ‘Walk With Joe.’ 
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